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Pianist      Shirley Unrau 
Electric Piano       Marla Sanca 
Song Leader            Peter Hoeppner 
 
Worship in Singing 
Call to Worship    Pete Peters 
Announcements & Offering 
Offertory          Trenton Unrau 
Song       Rayelle & Sariah Driedger & Kara Dyck 
Child Dedication 

Brad and Holly Peters ----- Sydney 
Paul and Tabitha Gervais ----- Maxwell 
Jamie and Stephanie Wieler --- Carter 
Gerald and Melissa Klassen ---- Cohen 
Rudy and Annie Losch ----- Benson 

Worship in Singing 
Scripture Reading    I Corinthians 9:22 
Message                Abe Block 
Closing Song & Prayer 
 

 

Morning Worship Service           May 6, 2012

Pastor Couple 
Abe & Maggie Block  325-0546 
Deacon Couples 
Ken & Irma Klassen 822-3655 Pete & Louise Peters 822-3176 
Daniel & Helene Schulz 822-9612 Isaac & Marie Klassen  325-4161  
Art & Carol Letkeman 822-6449  Dennis & Colleen Driedger  325-6932 
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Vision Statement 
We, at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ,  

are committed to obeying the commands God has set forth  
in His Word (the Bible) through: 

Worshipping God 
Evangelizing the unbeliever 

Discipling the believer  
 

A T  G L E N C R O S S  
THIS WEEK:        
Tuesday   7:30pm Council meeting. 
Wednesday  7:30pm Senior Youth at church  
Friday Isaac & Marie's care group will meet at their home at 

7:30 pm. 
 

COMING UP        
Ladies Fellowship May 15th. Please meet at Morden Nurseries for 
a tour at 7:00pm. Coffee to follow at Smitty’s. 
 
May 11th - Soup & Pie Fundraiser at Winkler Mennonite Church, 5-
7 PM. Proceeds go to cover surgery costs for Jake’s Dad. He had 
back surgery on April 16th and is doing well. We are looking forward 
to see you there. –Jake & Anna Dyck 
 
Parenting courses are again being offered by Terry Warburton of 
Recovery of Hope Counselling. Two short courses, “Making Sense of 
Counter will”, and “Making Sense of Discipline” are formatted for 
parents of kids of all ages. A course outline can be found at 
www.neufeldinstitute.com. Check the bulletin board for registration 
info, www.edenhealth.mb.ca/recoveryofhope or call 204-325-5355.  
 

Don’t let your worries get the best of you; 
Remember Moses started out as a basket case. 

http://www.neufeldinstitute.com/
http://www.edenhealth.mb.ca/recoveryofhope
tel:204-325-9519


Love the LORD your God with all your heart and with all your soul 
and with all your strength. These commandments that I give you 
today are to be upon your hearts. Impress them on your children. 

Talk about them when you sit at home and when you walk along the 
road, when you lie down and when you get up. Tie them as symbols 
on your hands and bind them on your foreheads. Write them on the 

doorframes of your houses and on your gates. 
Deuteronomy 6:5-9 

 
Congratulations to:  

Frank & Vanessa Wieler on the arrival of 
their daughter Khloe Katherine. Born on 
May 1st at 5:00pm. Weighing in at 9lbs 
2oz and 20.5 inches!!  

AND 
Andy & Rhonda Schmidt on the birth of their daughter 
Coralee Grace, born May 4th at 5:20am. Weighing 7lbs 
13oz, 21.5” long. 
 
HELP NEEDED:        
The committee planning the 75th Anniversary Celebration of Glencross 
(taking place June 1&2, 2013) is looking for pictures that we can use for a 
PowerPoint presentation. If you have pictures of Baptism, Choirs, Music 
Groups, Special Church Functions or any others you think we might be able to 
use, we would appreciate borrowing them for a short time. They will be 
scanned and returned to you as soon as possible. Please put them in Henry 
and Shirley Unrau's mailbox(#150). Be sure to label them so we know where 
to return them. 

Winkler Bible Camp is looking for Certified lifeguards (part or full time) 
for May and/or June. If you are interested or know somebody who 
would be interested, please call the camp office at 204-325-9519.  

http://www.neufeldinstitute.com/
http://www.edenhealth.mb.ca/recoveryofhope
tel:204-325-9519


     

Life isn’t waiting for the storm to pass. 
It’s about learning to dance in the rain. 

 
 

Prayer & Praise 
 
● Praise the lord that Peter and Marian will fill the role as 
pastor couple at Glencross.  Please pray for them as they prepare 
to start on Aug 1st. 
● Pray for our Sunday school teachers as they prepare and teach 
each Sunday.  
● Pray for Abe & Maggie as they get ready to leave on may 14th, 
to move on from glencross and into other ministry opportunities 
and travel home. 
● Praise god for the freedom we have to gather for worship and 
fellowship 
● Continue to pray for those who took the step of faith and 
obedience in Baptism [Candice dyck, Ashley klassen, Kenton klassen, 
Christina martens, ladawn neufeld and Tyler unrau] 
● Praise God for the safe arrival of new lives into the families of 
our congregation 
● Pray for the DVBS ministry that will take place in July 
● Praise god for his goodness and for what an awesome god he is! 
● Missionary of the week: 

Simon and Edith Peters 
Santa Cruz, Bolivia S.A. 
Counselling Ministry 

 
 
For Bulletin Announcements this week – please call Jenn Klassen at 822-3418 or 
email: jennmatt@sdnet.ca by Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You. 
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